
Re: 60002 

 

Title: Obturator Nerve Impingement caused by the osteophyte at the 

sacroiliac join: A case report 

 

Dear Lian-Sheng Ma, 

Thank you for your kind letter of “World Journal of Clinical Cases 

Manuscript NO: 60002 – Notification on manuscript revision” on 

November 25, 2020. We thank the reviewers for their comments and 

appreciate their valuable suggestions, and have now revised the 

manuscript according to the concerns raised in the reviews. A detailed 

copy of the authors “point-by-point response to the reviewer’s 

comments” is attached, and specific changes addressing reviewers' 

comments are marked (which paragraph, section and page are included). 

Again, we would like to thank you for taking the time to review our 

manuscript and believe that our findings are of high significance. We 

would be most grateful for your kind consideration of this revised 

manuscript for potential publication in World Journal of Clinical Cases. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. 

Yours sincerely,  

Lei Xia, M.D 



Institute of Spinal Deformity, The First Affiliated Hospital of Zhengzhou 

University, Zhengzhou, Henan, P. R. China 

 

Answering Reviewers 

Re: 60002 

 

Title: Obturator Nerve Impingement caused by the osteophyte at the 

sacroiliac join: A case report 

 

Reviewer #1 

C1: 

Scientific Quality: Grade B (Very good) 

Language Quality: Grade A (Priority publishing) 

Conclusion: Minor revision 

Specific Comments to Authors: 1. Authors stated in medical history, that 

the patient had a 2-week history of numbness and pain in his left lower 

limb when carrying heavy loads. Please specify the area of numbness in 

the leg (for ex. medial aspect of the thigh). 

A1:  

We appreciate the reviewer’s positive evaluation of our work. and we 

deeply apologized for the lack in this report, We have added and marked 

the relative content in red as “The numbness and pain were mainly 



located on the medial aspect of the thigh and extended to the left knee.”

(line 2, page 2; Medical history section) 


